
Attachment to Articles of Incorporation for ARRL Colorado District 6 Amateur 
Radio Emergency Service 
 
This organization is organized exclusively for charitable and educational 
purposes within the meaning of section 501(c)(3) of the Internal Revenue Code. 
      No part of the income or net earnings of the corporation shall inure to 
the benefit of, or be distributable to its members, trustees, directors or 
officers of the corporation or any other private individuals (except that 
reasonable compensation may be paid for services rendered to or for the 
corporation effecting one or more of its purposes, and reimbursement may be made 
for any expenses incurred for the corporation by any officer, director, agent or 
employee, or any other person or corporation, pursuant to and upon authorization 
of the Board of Directors); and provided further that no member, director or 
officer of the corporation, or any other private individual shall be entitled to 
share in any distribution of any of the corporate assets on dissolution of the 
corporation or otherwise.  No substantial part of the activities of the 
corporation shall consist of carrying on propaganda or otherwise attempting to 
influence legislation.  The corporation shall not participate or intervene in 
(including the publishing or distribution of statements) any political campaign 
on behalf of any candidate for public office. 
      No part of the assets of the corporation shall inure to the benefit of or 
be distributable to any organization whose income or net earnings or any part 
thereof inure to the benefit of any private shareholder or other individual or 
any substantial part of the activities of which consists of carrying on 
propaganda or otherwise attempting to influence legislation. 
      Upon dissolution of the corporation, all of its assets shall be paid over 
or transferred to one or more exempt organizations of the kind described in 
section 501(c)(3) of the Internal Revenue Code. 
      Notwithstanding any other provision hereof, this corporation shall not 
conduct or carry on any activities not permitted to be conducted or carried on 
by an organization which is tax exempt under the provisions of section 501(c)(3) 
of the Internal Revenue Code of 1954, as amended from time to time or by a 
corporation, contributions to which are deductible under section 170(c)(2) of 
the Internal Revenue Code of 1954 as amended from time to time. 
 
 


